Lead Consumer Notice and Drinking Water Lead Sample Results Page 2 February 15, 2018

## For Schools and Daycares:

It is the responsibility of the facility owner to make the LCN and Drinking Water Lead Sample Results Table available for parents or guardians of children served by the water. In providing notification, the physical posting may be accompanied by posting to a Web site, social media, or newsletter.

We anticipate your cooperation in implementing the lead reporting requirements. For questions, please contact Ms. Sonja Warnock, Noncommunity Water Supplies Unit, Environmental Health Section, Drinking Water and Municipal Assistance Division, at 517-284-6542; e-mail DEQ-EH@michigan.gov; or by mail at DEQ, P.O. Box 30241, Lansing, Michigan 48909-7741.

Sincerely,

Dan Dettweiler, Supervisor

Noncommunity Water Supplies Unit

**Environmental Health Section** 

**Drinking Water and Municipal Assistance Division** 

**Enclosures** 

cc: Local Health Department